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| find this piece of legislation a complete slap in the face of Californians and the American Public
at large. Not only does this intrude and our freedoms, i am sure it is unconstitutional. | plan on
using on linking this on my website and will not stop trying to inform the public. You're only
purpose is to protect the freedoms of who you serve, but this sounds you motivation is coming

from other sources.

David Ortiz



